President: Bill Depew

Sec/Treas.: Alice Curtis (702) 267-2066

NL #6

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION





CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER NO. SEVENTY-TWO

P.O. Box 2242 Minden, No.

89423

CHAPTER #72 1st ANNUAL CHRISTMAS DINNER PARTY Sunday, Dec. 22nd





RESTAURANT . SALOON

5650 S. Carson - Carson City, Nv. Ph. 885-0303

The Dinner/Meeting at NEVADA TERRITORY was a success, and no adverse remarks were heard from the membership. Several members were very complimentary of the food and of the Guest Speaker's presentation. (Sorry you had a cold, Jerry.). We'll hear from you again soon. I regret that I was unabel to attend, but as you know, my Mother's funeral was held that day, in Southern California. I wish to thank all of you for your cards and expression of condolences.

Now for more cheerful news. Our 2nd V.P., "Gene Schmid", is home, after having surgery, to get Oxygen to the brain. The operation was a complete success and he is well on his way to being his old self. (Hang in there, Gene.). If anyone has news of illness or injury to any of our members, please keep your Secretary informed.

Our 1st ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY, will be held, as you see above, at BODINE'S, on Hwy 395, ami. south of Hwy 50. Let's make this a great one. We are planning to have a "Special Guest", who we hope will "make your day"....

In lieu of our usual Pot-O-Gold, the committee has chosen to have a "Gift-Exchange" type program. If you are male, bring a gift for a man, and if you are a female, bring a gift for a lady. Please have the items "gift-wrapped" amd labeled "Man" or "Lady". Note: Gifts are suggested to be in the \$10.00, to \$15.00 Maximum price range. Upon our receiving your gift, you will receive a claim ticket, and toward the end of the Party, gifts will be presented. Cocktails at 6:00 p.m., Dinner at 7:00 p.m.

Dinner will feature three Entree's: Teriyaki Chicken, \$14.00, Babyback Ribs, \$16.00. and Petite Filet Steak, \$20.00. Bodine's is noted for excellent food.... Again, we ask that you phone Sec/Treas. Alice, (267-2066) and let us know what your preference is, and we will be able to give the Restuarant a "head count". This is very important. If you bring a guest(s), please have them bring a gift and let us know what they wish to order.

AT THIS TIME, YOUR OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS WISH TO CONVEY THEIR BEST WISHES FOR A JOYOUS CHRISIMAS, AND A VERY PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR.....

Let's make this a Christmas Dinner Party to remember..... See Ya there,,, O